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Sports Day 
Congratulations to the Yellow team who gained the 
most points at Sports Day on Monday—they won by 
just 1 point! We all had a wonderful day at Paddington 
Rec. The sun shone and there was a great atmosphere. 
Thanks to Mr Carroll for arranging a great range of 
activities and all the staff for making everything run 
smoothly. Well done, too, to all the parents who 
braved the 3-legged race with their children! 

(more pictures on the website) 
 
 

'Wiser Walking Project'   
Our school is taking part in Westminster's safety  
project for year 2 and 3 children, as well as a more 
advanced Transition to Secondary School version for 
year 6. 
Are you able to help us please? A good number of 
adult helpers are needed to accompany the staff and 
children. 
The details are: 11th, 15th and 16th July, at either 9 
am, 11.15 or 1.15 for just one hour each. 
If you are able to help, this would be fantastic! Please 
let Mrs Leith know via the office. Many thanks. 

 
Staff Goodbyes 
Very sadly, we will be saying goodbye to 3 of our 
teachers at the end of term. Mr Carroll is moving to 
another job in London, Ms Landau is relocating out of 
London and moving to a school close to her new 
home, and Ms Lindsay is moving to a school closer to 
where she currently lives.  
We will all miss them when they leave, but wish them 
all best wishes for their new roles. 
 

 

Multi -Skills Trips 
Several classes have been to Regents Park to take part 
in multi-skills activities. Here are Year 2 at their event: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents Evenings 
You should receive your child’s report on Monday 7th 
July. If you would like the opportunity to discuss the 
report in more detail, please sign up to see your child’s 
teacher. The teachers are offering slots on either 9th 
or 10th July, after school. 

 
Coming up 

 
We have had more visitors in school this week, looking at 
the improvements we’ve made since Ofsted (and keeping 
us on our toes!), so it’s been another very busy week. 
Everyone is looking forward to end of term events and 
treats. Best wishes for the weekend, 
 

 
 
 

Emily Norman, Headteacher 

Y2 and Y5 Rottingdean—
8th July 
Y1 Multi-skills—9th July 
Parents’ evening 9th/ 10th 
July 
Y4 London Zoo—10th 
July 
Y2 Class assembly Friday 
11th July 2.45 

Musical showcase—14th July 2.30 
Y5 Wigmore Hall concert—16th July 
End of Term church service—17th 
July 
Choir trip to St Matthew’s—17th July 
Friends of St Mary’s Disco—17th July 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly—18th July 
End of Term—Tuesday 22nd July 
1.15 finish (own clothes day) 


